

Media Alert
[image: C:\Users\laura01\Documents\Philanthropy\Creative\Logos\Teamupforkids_PressRelease_Logo.jpg]
[image: ]
Contact: 
Brigade Boys & Girls Club – Karen Parker, kparker@brigadebgc.org, 910-392-0747 (100)
Buffalo Wild Wings – Desmond “DC” Carson, 910-378-7215

Buffalo Wild Wings Encourages Jacksonville Guests to Participate in 
Community Day for Local Boys & Girls Club
Local restaurant to support Brigade Boys & Girls Club and youth sports by donating portion of sales on April 18 to Club in Jacksonville community 

WHAT:	Brigade Boys & Girls Club and Buffalo Wild Wings® are teaming up to make an impact in the lives of Onslow County kids and teens.  The Jacksonville Buffalo Wild Wings will host a Community Day on April 18 and will donate 10 percent of its total sales that day, plus any additional guest donations, to Brigade Boys & Girls Club in the Onslow County community, as part of the Buffalo Wild Wings Team Up for Kids® initiative. This initiative helps bring sports into the lives of kids and teens who need it most, helping them be part of a team and learn sportsmanship, teamwork, and leadership skills. 

Guests can support their local Club by dining at the Jacksonville Buffalo Wild Wings, and may add a personal donation to their guest check if desired.  

WHEN:	Wednesday, April 18, 2018		

WHERE:	Buffalo Wild Wings
	   4175 Western Boulevard
	   Jacksonville, NC
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